
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SPECIAL  MEETING     

EAST HARTFORD  BOARD OF EDUCATION

 

   

Monday,  

May 11, 2020  

A Special  Meeting  of the  East Hartford Board of Education was held on Monday, May  11, 2020, 

via Google Meetings.  

The meeting was called to order at 7:35  PM  by Chairman Bryan  R. Hall.  

PRESENT  Chairman Bryan R. Hall, Harry Amadasun, Jr., Vanessa Jenkins, Marilyn 

Pet, Dorese Roberts, Tom Rup, and Stephanie Watkins  

ABSENT  Secretary Tyron V. Harris, Valerie Scheer  

ALSO PRESENT  Nathan Quesnel, Superintendent of Schools  

MOTION   By  Vanessa Jenkins  

   Seconded by  Tom Rup  

To go into Executive  Session for  the purpose  of discussing  the  

Superintendent’s Evaluation   
Motion unanimously  carried.  

MOTION   By Marilyn Pet  

   Seconded by Tom Rup  

To Approve  a  2%  salary  increase  for  the Superintendent and renew the  

Superintendent’s contract for  the period of three  years, July  1, 2020 thru 

June 30, 2023.  

The  Board meeting  reconvened  at  8:32  PM. Superintendent Quesnel was invited to join the  

meeting. The  Board shared their  appreciation for  his dedication and commitment to  the East  

Hartford  Public  Schools  and the  Board’s  approval  to provide  a  salary  increase  and  contract  

renewal for  a period of three  years.  

Adjournment  

MOTION   By  Marilyn Pet  

   Seconded by  Stephanie Watkins   

To adjourn the Special meeting of the  Board (8:45  PM)  

Motion unanimously  carried.  

Recorded by:  Cynthia Hadden  


